
VOLUNTEER PROTOCOL DURING 
[bookmark: _GoBack] THE COVID-19 OUTBREAK


· IF YOU ARE NOT FEELING WELL, OR IF YOU HAVE A FEVER, DO NOT COME IN

· UPONS ENTERING THE CRS OFFICE/PANTRY, PLEASE WASH YOUR HANDS OR USE THE PROVIDED ANTIBACTERIAL HAND SANITIZER


· ALL VOLUNTEERS WORKING IN THE PANTRY WILL BE REQUIRED TO WEAR DISPOSABLE GLOVE

· WE WILL BE LIMITING THE NUMBER OF VOLUNTEERS IN THE PANTRY TO 3-4 MAXIMUM.


Thank you for your patience and understanding.  The health and safety of our staff, volunteers and clients is our primary concern.  We will be monitoring the situation on a regular basis and will make adjustments when necessary.
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